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MoU signing with Game Developers Association of India (GDAI): 

On November 14, 2024, KSI proudly signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) 

with the Game Developers Association of India (GDAI), marking a transformative step in 

fostering a vibrant game development ecosystem and establishing cutting-edge incubation 

support on our campus.  

This partnership is set to accelerate growth, drive innovation, and shape the future of 

the ever-evolving video gaming industry. With state-of-the-art tools like Unity, Unreal Engine, 

and VR/AR hardware, we are building a creative playground where students and faculty can 

collaborate to turn bold ideas into groundbreaking gaming and gamification projects.  
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Highlights of this initiative include:  

• A specially curated gaming curriculum that bridges academic learning with industry 

practices, offering courses in game design, programming, digital art, and more.  

• Opportunities for students to join gaming clubs, competitions, and hackathons, honing 

their skills and creativity in a competitive yet collaborative environment.  

• Plans to establish strong industry partnerships with leading studios and tech firms, 

providing mentorship, workshops, and guest lectures by renowned experts.  

This collaboration integrates AI, XR, storytelling, and design, ensuring that our students 

and faculty remain at the forefront of gaming innovation, aligned with the latest industry 

trends and demands.  
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Through this MoU, we reaffirm our commitment to:  

 

• Preparing students for thriving careers in gaming and XR.  

• Empowering faculty to innovate in teaching and research.  

• Creating a thriving hub for gaming innovation on campus.  

Together with GDAI, we embark on a journey to redefine gaming education and innovation, 

shaping a brighter future for the gaming industry. 

 

 


